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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 5:11 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: No mandatory ev to be forced on any Maine person

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality 

Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

From: Linwood Shorey <leshorey@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:00 PM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: No mandatory ev to be forced on any Maine person 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Maine is not California, and will never be!  

 

An ev might be fine for someone that wants and can afford that tipe of vehicle. 

We don't even have the power grid to deal with it, you've got the cart ahead of the horse. 

If this would work private industry would be doing it, if people want an electric car or truck let them do it without the 

government subsidies for the buyer pay out of their own pocket. Instead of using taxation for something that's not fees 

able. 

 

You can't have all this stuff with out drilling, digging, mining. ECT. 

 

You don't want that, so why do you think that we will be saving the environment? 

 

Collage makes a lot of stupid people. 

 

Linwood Shorey 

Franklin, Maine  

 

 


